
On Friday the 17th of March the Year one students had a visit from 

Jess and her dog Marley. Jess taught the students how to be  

responsible pet owners and demonstrated what to do when  

approaching happy dogs and what to do if you come across an angry 

dog. Some of the students were lucky enough to practise these skills 

with Marley. 


